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This week in Literacy we started to read a new story. We have really enjoyed

‘The Enormous Turnip’. The children got really involved in the repetitive parts of the story and
wanted to ‘pull’ the turnip out of the ground. They then had a go at sequencing some pictures
from the story to see what they could recall. They also worked really hard to foiiow instructions

g 1O plant their own seeds.

~ When it was Melvyn’s job day he made sure that all the seeds were wa-

tered, but he was not convinced when I said he needed to sing to them too!

> ¥ In our PE lesson we continued with our dance work. This week we learned
4 the Macarena. Most of the children were familiar with the song and started
to dance as soon as it started playing. When the adult started to show them the dance the chil-

dren started to copy and so it was really easy to teach this dance.

In Numeracy this week we have continued with our work on exploring lots of number work. We
have been ordering and writing numbers on a number line and adding missing numbers on a
number line. Some children have also been exploring shape. Sorting by shape with both real 2

dimensional shapes as well as sticking activity using paper pictures cut out.

Our topic lesson this week was linked to science and more specificaiiy about seeds and how they
grow and what they need to grow in to a plant that gets ﬂowers and finaliy bares fruit. The chil-

dren are really excited to see their seeds grow.

In PHSE we have been learning about what we can do to be healthy and in this week’s lesson
we learned how to relax. We learned what it is to be relaxed and we did lots of activities to re-

lax and make us feel more relaxed.



